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Abstract:
Rapid rise in the population, urbanization and industri-
alization leads to buildup wide range of contaminants 
especially; heavy metals like Cd, Cr, Hg, Pb etc, in the 
environment, which can adversely affect the beneficial 
soil microbes and plant growth. These heavy metals are 
introduced from various agrochemicals such as pesticide, 
fertilizers and other anthropogenic activities. Pollution of 
soil and water with toxic heavy metals is a major problem 
faced by human being around the world. So there is an 
urgent need for the remediation of such toxic contam-
inants from the environment. The current research we 
explored endophytic fungi from the native plant roots of 
heavy metal contaminated soil. The native plants belong 
to the genus of Parthenium, Xanthium, Cassia, Alternan-
thera, Datura, Calotropis, Corchorus, and Chrysopogon. 
Total 12 morphologically different endophytic fungi were 
isolated from plant roots. In the present study, we found 
some fungal isolates can tolerate heavy metals such as Pb 
and Cr up to 100 ppm and Cd and Hg up to 50 ppm 
concentration. These fungal isolates will be identifying 
by sequencing ITS-1 and ITS-4 region of ribosomal RNA. 
These fungal cultures might have potential application 
for remediation of contaminated sites along with hyper 
accumulator plants. In the microbe-assisted phytoreme-
diation, fungal species increases uptake of heavy metals 
through plant rhizosphere and also facilitates in the up-
take of various toxic metals. We proposed the use endo-
phytic fungi, which are known to tolerate and detoxify 
heavy metals and will be employed in the phytoremedia-
tion of heavy metals from the contaminated soils. 
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